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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:    
 

Clio Area Human 

Services Fund is 

active in numerous 

ways in our 

community.  They 

provide assistance to 

families in need 

(utilities, rent, 

clothing, food, etc.).  

They oversee the school food 

backpack program (which will be 

starting up in the next month).  CAHSF 

runs the “Safety Net Store”, helps 

with Clio Christmas Celebration and 

coordinating humanitarian efforts in 

our community.  Last year they spent 

over $100,000 on these various 

programs. 

   We have supported them in various 

ways this past year.  Each month we 

send them financial support.  We 

have provided counsel and support on 

various endeavors.  Our coordination 

of a “Community Calendar” and 

“Contact List of Leaders” was 

recognized by them when the State of 

Michigan Task Force on Poverty 

visited the Safety Net Store and had a 

News event. 

 

 
  

www.wolverinechristiancamp.com 

2022 Schedule: 
Aug. 7-12 

 High School Canoe Trip 

 

Located in Vestaburg, MI 

July 

31- Aug. 5 Young Men (Gr. 4-8) 

31- Aug. 5 Young Women Wilderness 

(Gr. 5-8) 

August 

7-12 Gr. 3 & 4 

7-12 Gr. 5 & 6 Wilderness 

18-20 Handi-Camp I 

25-27 Handi- Camp II 

September 

2-5  Labor Day Weekend 

13-14  Adult Retreat 

23-25 Women’s Retreat 

October 

7-9 Jr. High Retreat 

  Get more info:  www.rlca.org 

  

    The camp season is about halfway 

through and the work continues.  

Recent storm did damage to the dock 

area.  While they were repairing the 

damage there, volunteers also 

constructed a new shooting area that 

provides shade and some protection 

from the elements.  As awesome as 

these “additions” are; they pale to the 

additions to the body of  Christ as 

campers give themselves to our Lord! 

    Continue to pray for the staff, 

faculty, campers and resources needed 

to carry on this ministry! 

Shut-Ins 

Angel Church 

Victor Church 

Tracy Desgrange 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings  
 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

August 21st  following 

Morning Worship 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 
August  2    Michigan Primary 

August 10  Commodities @  

           Sr. Center from 10- Noon 

August 16  “Back to School”  

           Night @ Pride Stadium 

           6-8 pm 

August 22-28  Genesee Co. Fair 

August 29  School Starts 
 

 

Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk 

Park 

 

 

Funding needed now for: 

 Plants 

 Mulch 

 Benches (7) 

 Signage (9) 

 Mural Painting 

   

BTW:   Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk Park projects are being 

funded by “DESIGNATED 

FUNDS”.  If you wish to help 

finance, this ongoing project, 

please make sure to 

DESIGNATE!  You can also 

contribute “online” by going to:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-

mason-prayer-walk-park.html ; 

scroll down and click on the 

“Give Now” button. 

http://www.wolverinechristiancamp.com/
http://www.rlca.org/
http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-mason-prayer-walk-park.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-mason-prayer-walk-park.html

